
KITTITAS COUNTY 
Kittitas County Maintenance 

 
AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 
AGENDA DATE: Feb. 18th, 2014 
 
ACTION REQUESTED: BOCC Signature on the Commercial Lighting Program Implementation  Agreement 
             
 
BACKGROUND: 
The City of Ellensburg receives funds via Bonneville Power to offer rebates to building owners who retrofit their 
lighting systems to make them more energy efficient.  The County, has retrofitted and or replaced lighting 
systems throughout the county buildings, thus becoming eligible for said rebates. 
 
Working with our AmerEsco and City of Ellensburg, it has been determined that the County is eligible to receive 
$51,500 in rebates. 
 
Attached is the implementation agreement needed by the City of Ellensburg to receive the rebates. 
 
INTERACTION:  
Matt Anderson – Facilities Director 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the Board of County Commissioners sign Commercial Lighting Program Implementation 
Agreement. 
 
HANDLING:  
Return copy of signed document to Facilities Maintenance. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Commercial Lighting Program Implementation Agreement 
 
LEAD STAFF: 
Matthew L. Anderson 


